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Parent/Carer                                                                                                           

 

This morning I have received notification that the academy will undergo a Section 8 Ofsted monitoring 

inspection tomorrow, Wednesday 1 December. The inspection is a Section 8 inspection and so will not 

result in a new grade.  

 

As pleased as we are that Ofsted are visiting, we really hoped it would be a full section 5 inspection, 

which would have enabled the academy to go for a Good judgement. We intend to use the day to 

showcase all the improvements at the academy, in the hope that any future section 5 inspection is 

moved forward. We are looking forward to celebrating all the hard work of students, parents and the 

community with the inspector. 

 

There will be no changes to your child’s education, they will continue to access their normal lessons, 

enrichment clubs and any pre-agreed trips. 

 

Any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P Willerton  

Principal 


